Broadcast Newsletter



www.hardycarey.com Januar

HCCB January 2019 Broadcast Newsletter ADDENDUM

Our firm newsletter distributed this morning included information about a January 30, 2019 extended deadline for items that could not be filed/submitted during the government shutdown.

This <u>new FCC public notice</u> extends deadlines even further.

In particular, quarterly issues/programs lists and other broadcast station quarterly online public file submissions now have an extended deadline through February 11, 2019.

Please review the notice for any other deadlines changes that may apply to your station.

Hardy, Carey, Chautin & Balkin, LLP

ATTORNEYS AT LAW

1080 West Causeway Approach

Mandeville, Louisiana 70471-3036

© 2019 Hardy, Carey, Chautin & Balkin, LLP

For more info, contact Joe Chautin or Mark Balkin.

Phone 985.629.0777
Fax 985.629.0778
www.hardycarey.com

Actual resolution of legal issues depends upon many factors, including variations of facts and applicable Federal laws. This publication is not intended to provide legal advice on specific subjects, rather, it seeks to provide insight into legal developments and issues that we feel could be useful to our clients and friends.